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January 9, 2024 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy for Revisions to Tariff WN U-60 

Electric Schedule 95, Power Cost Adjustment Clause, Approved by Final Order 

24/10, 

Docket UE-230805 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On December 22, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01, Rejecting in Part 2024 Power Cost Update; Authorizing and 

Requiring Compliance Filing (Order 01) in Docket UE-230805. Order 01, among other 

things, required Puget Sound Energy (PSE or Company) to file tariff sheets complying with 

Order 01. The Company filed those tariff sheets on December 27, 2023, and they became 

effective January 1, 2024. 

On December 29, 2023, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket stating that Staff 

reviewed the revised tariff sheets and believes the filing complies with the terms of Order 01. 

The Commission confirms that the revised tariff sheets filed on December 27, 2023, by PSE 

comply with Order 01. 

 

 

KATHY HUNTER 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

 


